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welcome to  

Ridgeway, Cromer 

*** NO ONWARD CHAIN *** 

Don't miss out on this Detached three Bedroom Bungalow, set on a spacious corner plot with Garage & driveway. With lots of potential, this one is 

not one must be viewed! 

 

   

   



 

 

 

 
view this property online  williamhbrown.co.uk/Property/CRM108210 

 

Description 
Offered with No Onward Chain is this detached 
Bungalow, located in the seaside town of Cromer. 
Internal accommodation comprises Entrance Hall, 
Living Room, Kitchen, Conservatory, 3 Bedrooms & 
Shower Room. Outside offers off-road parking via 
driveway, Garage and well-kept front & rear gardens.  
 
Cromer offers local amenities such as Junior & High 
School, Health Centre & Hospital, shops and various 
eating establishments. The stunning coastline 
beaches are only a short walk away so why not take 
advantage of Mary Jane's or No. 1 Fish & Chips, or 
perhaps an ice cream as you walk along Cromer pier 
and take in the coastal beauty, to see why many 
people like to call Cromer home! 
 
Entrance Hall 
Front door opens into hall with storage cupboard, 
wall mounted radiator and doors to Living Room, 
Kitchen, Bedrooms 1-3 & Shower Room. 
 

Living Room 

17' 8" x 11' 4" (5.38m x 3.45m) 

Double glazed window with front aspect, two wall 
mounted radiators, gas fire inset a granite feature 
mantel, two hanging light fittings & doors leading to 
Conservatory. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kitchen 

13' 6" x 10' 5" (4.11m x 3.17m) 

Kitchen/Diner fitted with a range of wood effect 
fronted cupboards and units, free standing white 
goods and oven, wood laminate flooring, borrowed 
light from the Conservatory & door leading to the 
Conservatory.  
 

Conservatory 

20’ x 7' 2" (6.10m x 2.18m) 

Leading off the Living Room & Kitchen with carpet 
tile flooring, double glazed windows to 3 sides & 
door to garden. 
 

Bedroom One 

12’ x 10' 10" (3.66m x 3.30m) 

Rear aspect double glazed window, wall mounted 
radiator, two storage cupboards and free standing 
unit/wardrobe. 
 

Bedroom Two 

11' 11" x 9’ (3.63m x 2.74m) 

Front aspect double glazed window & wall mounted 
radiator. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bedroom Three 

8' 11" x 8' 4" (2.72m x 2.54m) 

Front aspect double glazed window, wall mounted 
radiator and built-in cupboards. 
 

Shower Room 

Suite compromising walk-in shower, WC and wash 
basin. Wall mounted radiator, double glazed window, 
carpeted flooring, tiled walls and a hatch for loft 
access. 
 

Outside 

The Bungalow, sitting on a corner plot, benefits from 
a wraparound lawn with two side gates to access the 
rear garden from the front. Also, from the front you 
will find a driveway, providing off-road parking for 
approximately 2 cars and a Garage which has an 
electric up and over door, contains electric points 
and be accessed from the rear garden via the 
personal door. 
 
The rear of the property is mostly lawn with a shrub 
border, a few rose plants and hedge line at the 
bottom and a small tool shed, for plenty of storage 
or perhaps a work bench. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an offer 

or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers are 

advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and 

it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this 

property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a 

reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content 

of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should 

ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

William H Brown is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria 

House, 16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   

 

 01263 513764 

 
Cromer@williamhbrown.co.uk 

 

17 - 19 West Street, CROMER, Norfolk, NR27 

9HZ 

 williamhbrown.co.uk  

welcome to 

Ridgeway, Cromer 

• NO ONWARD CHAIN! 

• 3 Bedroom Detached Bungalow 

• Spacious Corner Plot 

• Garage & Driveway Parking 

• Coastal Town of Cromer 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: D 
 

 

 

offers over  

£400,000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note the marker reflects the 

postcode not the actual property 

   

Property Ref: 

CRM108210 - 0011 

 

view this property online  williamhbrown.co.uk/Property/CRM108210 

 

 


